
 
 
 
 
 

GA39-35 
FROM THE NATIONAL LEADERSHIP TEAM 

 

 
 

Recommendation: 
 

That the 39th General Assembly refer to the Permanent Committee on Theology 
for study how the EPC can be more sensitive to the needs of the disabled. The 
Permanent Committee on Theology will make a report with recommendation(s) 
to the 40th General Assembly (2020).  

 

www.epc.org/files/ga2019document-sacramentsandthedisabled 
 

www.epc.org/files/ga2019document-bookofordernotesondisabilityconcerns 

 
www.epc.org/files/ga2019report-nlt 
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